
 

 

  

 

22 June 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In Year 6, as I’m sure you’re aware, our topic this term is ‘Victorians’. To celebrate 
the topic, we are holding a WOW week in school beginning on the 25th June. 

During WOW week, all students will be immersed into the topic of Victorians within 
their lessons; taking part in various activities linked to the curriculum area, 

discovering and researching key facts and producing work to showcase to you at 
the celebration afternoon on the 28th June.  
 
As this is going to be a complete Victorian experience, we would like all children 
(and staff) to come dressed as a Victorian character on Thursday 28th June. 

Examples of possible costumes are shown below, (go as wild as you like) but 
please don’t feel you have to spend a lot of money on them. A simple white shirt is 

an effective costume.  
 

 
 

 

The staff are really looking forward to this week and hope it will be a memorable 
experience for all involved.  

Thank you for your support,  
 
 
The Year 6 Team.  

 

 

 


